
OBSERVANCE  
OF 

QUIT INDIA MOVEMENT 

 
 

The programme was held on 9th August, 2023 at 1:00 pm in the College and 

was jointly organised by the History and Economics Departments in collaboration 

with the IQAC GANC. History and Economics V Semester Core students attended 

the programme. 

The Chairman, Mr. Benjamin Lalduhawma Ralte (Associate Prof., 

Department of History), started the meeting by giving an introduction about the 

programme and the reason why it was being observed. He then called upon the 

Resource Person Mr. James Lalfakzual ( Asst. Prof. Dept. of History GANC) to 

present his paper. 

The Resource Person discussed in detail on the reasons why the Movement 

started and how it spread to different parts of the country . He also discussed the 

results and significance of the Movement. 

After the presentation, a Vote of Thanks was given by Mr. Anthony 

Vanlalrawna (Associate Prof., Department of Economics).  

After the programme, refreshment was served to all the students and 

teachers who attended. 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 


